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Dear P.U.D. Employees,

Once again, on behalf of our staff, students and their families, I am
happy to shout out an enormous and heart felt "Thank You" for your
extremely generous cash donation to our school's Resource Center. The
$500 check you presented to us will help to provide some of the basic
needs which children require in order to excel physically, emotionally, and
academically.

Our county is very fortunate to have a public company such as yours,
working tfogether to help our youth succeed. Please know we recognize the
compassionate efforts of your employees and wish you all a very warm, safe
and happy new year.

With sincere gr'a‘rl‘rude

Llnda Hershey



